

City Commission

Mayor Joanne Simone Vice Mayor Tommy Ruzzano Joyce W. Bryan Lesa Peerman Frank B. Talerico

City Manager

Douglas E. Smith

City Attorney

Eugene M. Steinfeld

City Clerk

Joseph J. Kavanagh

April 14, 2015

Mr. Felipe Mejia Service Manager Aramark Uniform Services 2351 Blount Road Pompano Beach, FL 33069

Dear Mr. Mejia:

Reference: Uniform Agreement

The above referenced contract expires May 10, 2015. As you are aware, based on our meetings, the City of Margate is currently undergoing a new "branding" effort which requires an assessment of our current needs and the possible establishment of new uniform requirements. Based on the above, I am requesting that Aramark grant the City a temporary contract extension, at the same terms and conditions as the current agreement, through September 30, 2015. This will give us the necessary time to do a full assessment of our needs and requirements, and determine if the contract can be re-negotiated or put out for bid.

If you concur with the extension, please indicate by signing, dating and returning this letter to my attention, via fax at (954) 935-5258 or by email to pgreenstein@margatefl.com. The executed letter will be utilized as backup for the City Commission agenda to approve the contract extension.

Felipe, thank you for all your assistance! Your willingness to work with our team is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Patricia Greenstein

Purchasing Manager

Authorized Aramark Representative:

Signature:

6M

Name (printed):

CC:

City Attorney